
URGENT NOTICE: NOTHERN LINE SHUTDOWN 
 

Kindly please be advised of the Northern Line Shut-

down for repairs as follows: 

 

Date: 12/03/2021 

Time: 06:00am to 20:00 

This is due to two major leaks located near Umzim-

khulu low level bridge which impacts supply to Mell-

ville and Hibberdene systems. 

Affected Areas: Anerley, Umzumbe, Mellville, Hib-

berdene, Woodgrange and Stickfarm. 

The municipality apologises for any inconveniences 

this may cause. 

 

Issued By 

Ugu District Municipality 


